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                                                                                                                                                                 30th November 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 

CHRISTMAS PARTIES 
 
Christmas parties for all of the children at the Infant school will be held on Thursday 14th December.  These will 
be held in the morning as there is more time for the children to enjoy their snack and party games.  
 
The children will have their school lunch or packed lunch as usual on their party day but, in addition, we are 
asking if you could provide a small Christmas treat and drink of choice (no glass bottles please) for your child to 
enjoy.  The small party snack for your child must be covered and in a disposable container or bag.  Please ensure 
both the snack and drink are named and brought into school on the morning of Thursday 14th December. 
 
In line with our school policy, we request that you do not send anything in that may contain nuts – including 
chocolate spread. 
 
On the day of their party, children do not need to wear their uniform and can come to school wearing party 
clothes.  They will need to have footwear that is appropriate for a whole day in school including any outdoor 
learning. 
 
If you have any queries please contact your child’s class teacher. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Kind regards  
 
 
Mrs M L Thomas                 Miss S Evans  Mrs K Barker-Vassallo 
Year R Leader     Year 1 Leader   Year 2 Leader  
 
 

 

 


